
Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce our 

upcoming school blood drive! 

Donating blood is a simple, yet 

powerful way to save lives and 

teach our children the 

importance of giving back to the 

community. Your generosity will 

make a difference to patients in 

the local hospitals that we serve. 

Each child that recruits at least one blood donor (donor must donate) will 

receive a child’s size t-shirt and will be invited to our ice cream party! 

 

 

 

Please return this slip back to the office by:  Tuesday – September 10th 

Parent Name: Phone: 

Student Name: Teacher: 

 

      Yes, I would like to be a Lifesaver! 

Preferred Time: 

Emily C. Watkins Elementary School 

Wednesday - September 11, 2024 

3:00 pm - 6:30 pm 

Cafeteria 

Please use this QR link to schedule your 

appointment! 

 

Don’t forget to bring your ID and 

eat a good meal before donating! 


